
 
 
 
 

1500 Bishop Street, P.O. Box 1060, Cambridge, ON  N1R 5X6 
Phone:  519-621-3530   Fax:  519-621-0383 

 
 
 
 
 
February 10, 2011 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Cambridge and North Dumfries Hydro Inc. 

Application for an Exemption from Mandated Dates for Meter Enrollment 
Testing and Time-Of-Use Pricing for Regulated Price Plan Consumers 

 Board Rile No. EB-2010-0337 
 
We just realized that we did not reply to your Letter of Direction dated November 25, 
2010, however we did comply with the instructions.  The information is as follows: 
 

1. The Notice, headed with the Ontario government logo and the words “Ontario 
Energy Board” was posted on our website on November 29, 2010. 

 
2. A copy of the application was made available for convenient public perusal at 

our office at 1500 Bishop Street, Cambridge, Ontario and on our website.  
Copies were provided to anyone requesting same. 

 
 
We trust that we have met the requirements as requested. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
CAMBRIDGE AND NORTH DUMFRIES HYDRO INC. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John W. Grotheer 
President and CEO  


